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Statement by WI Chapter of the American College of  

Emergency Physicians on Governor’s Announcement on Face Coverings 

 

The Wisconsin Chapter of the American College of Emergency Physicians applauds Governor 
Tony Evers for his most recent Emergency Order to combat COVID-19.     

Emergency Physicians have been on the front lines of the coronavirus pandemic and recognize 
the importance of wearing face coverings to help stop the spread of COVID-19.    

WACEP hopes today marks a turning point in this public health emergency and will get 
Wisconsin back on the right track of stopping the spread of COVID-19 and moving Wisconsin 
forward towards recovery.    

We are thankful for the Governor’s leadership and hope all Wisconsin residents work to comply 
with this Order.   
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